
San Diego Public Sector 

June 25, 2018 

Thank you for your interest in joining the Fee For Service (FFS) and/or TERM 
Network(s). New Applications are in process at this time and will be uploaded to this 
website no later than Friday, June 29, 2018.  We apologize for any inconvenience and 
look forward to working with you soon. 

Thank you, 

Judy A. Duncan-Sanford, LMFT / Optum San Diego 
Manager, Provider Service  
Optum San Diego Public Sector  


